
                                     MEMORANDUM FOR THE FILE 

 

DATE:    June 24, 2013     

 

RE:  525 Frances Street (permit application # 6450) 

 

FROM:   Karen DeMaria, Interim Urban Forestry Manager,  

                     City of Key West 

 

An application was received for the removal of (1) Royal Palm.  A site 

inspection was done on June 21, 2013 and documented the following: 

 

Tree Species:  Royal Palm (Roystonea regia)       

 

                     
 



  

 
 

The tree is on the protected tree list and is a native palm.  It is very large and 

the fronds are close to the power lines (it appears the fronds have been 

trimmed away from the power lines).  This will be an on going issue with 

the fronds.   

 

Recommendations:  Recommend the removal of the Royal Palm to be 

replaced with one native palm, 4 ft tall to be planted on-site. 

 
  














